This goes against all our Human Rights and is not a fair and just bill!!! Hasn’t the government got
enough power and destroyed enough lives throughout the Aboriginal Communities???

It is time for change in a positive way for all concerned and this is not it!!!

The government need to listen to the rightful people of the lands to better understand their needs
to be able to make an impact for the better on their lives!



